






Swan Hill Primary School Koorie School -
Community Partnership team









The signing of the Koorie School-Community Partnership Agreement at Swan Hill Primary School 
by School Council President Bruce Myers.







Community BBQ 



Meeting between Koorie parent/caregiver group.



Aunty Steph Charles, Swan Hill LAECG Chair, speaking at the launch of the Swan Hill Primary School 
Koorie School-Community Partnership Agreement



Back Left to Right: Kain Chaplin (Parent), Local MP Donna Petrovich and School Council President Bruce Myers
Front Left to Right: School Principal Janet Barnard, VAEAI President Geraldine Atkinson,  Swan Hill LAECG 

Chairperson Stephanie Charles and DEECD Regional Network Leader Ron Payne.



VAEAI KOORIE SCHOOL-COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT PROCESS






























